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A NOTE FROM THE  

P&C PRESIDENT 
  
On Wednesday 6th March we held our AGM (Annual General Meeting). Here is your new P&C Executive Committee: 
 
President—Natalie Kingdom       
Vice President—Lisa DeKoster        Vice President—Gemma Hoffmannbeck 
Treasurer—Whitney Willcocks           
Secretary—Renee Cooper  
  
Congratulations to everyone and I look forward to working with you in 2024! 
I would like to thank our outgoing Vice President—Wendy Bricknell and Secretary—Alice DeKoster for all your time and 
effort over the last year and wish you all the very best for the future. 
  
Our next P&C Meeting will be on Wednesday 3rd April 2024 at 7pm in the school library. This is a chance to come and 
meet and have a chat to Parents/Carers/Staff and find out what is happening at the school. Every suggestion/concern is 
heard and feedback provided and children are welcome to attend too. I hope to see you there! 

NEXT MEETING: WEDNESDAY 3RD APRIL 2024 AT 7:00PM 

UNIFORM UPDATE 
Thankyou to everyone who has donated uniform items they no longer need, we really appreciate it.  
We now have an amazing amount of 2nd hand uniforms that we can give to anyone for free, please come and see us in 
the Uniform Shop on Tuesdays and Thursdays between 2pm—2.30pm. 
 
Approx 18 months ago we as a school community decided to change our Monday to Thursday School Polo Shirt from a 
majority gold to a majority blue colour and our student’s look absolutely amazing in their new Blue Polo Shirts. 
 
School Photos will be on Tuesday 14th and Thursday 16th May this year and we would love to have every student in a 
Blue Polo Shirt for this year’s school photos. We do now stock our Blue Polo Shirts in sizes 4—2XL. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding your child changing from a Gold Polo Shirt to a Blue Polo Shirt between now and 
then, can you please contact Miss Martin or one of the ladies in the school office. Thankyou. 
 
 

P&C COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

PRESIDENT: NATALIE KINGDOM 

VICE PRESIDENT: LISA DEKOSTER 

VICE PRESIDENT: GEMMA  

HOFFMANNBECK 

TRESURER: WHITNEY WILLCOCKS   

SECRETARY: RENEE COOPER 

UNIFORM SHOP OPEN 
TUESDAY & THURSDAY 

2:00PM—2:30PM 
 

Alternately you can make 
An order through the office. 

MARCH 
13th    Whole School Assembly 
13th    NAPLAN (2 weeks) 
21st     Harmony Day 
28th     Easter Hat Parade 
29th    Good Friday Public  
Holiday (School Closed) 
 
APRIL 
1st      Easter Monday Public 
Holiday (School Closed)  
2nd     Blue Week  Begins 
12th    Last Day of Term 1 

KRISPY KREME DONUT 
FUNDRAISER 

 

 

TERM 1 FUNDRAISER UPDATE 
The P&C will be running a Krispy Kreme Fundraiser for Easter this year, giving  
everyone the opportunity to purchase a box of 12 original glazed donuts for $22.00 
(Pre-Order only). Forms needs to be returned by 2.45pm on Tuesday 12th March. 
We will also be selling a limited amount of individual original glazed donuts for $2 each 
after the Easter Hat Parade on Thursday 28th March. 
 
We will be running an Easter Raffle this year and tickets will be sent home next week. 
We are accepting donations for our Easter Raffle and these can be left at the school 
office. Thankyou very much, we appreciate your support. 


